## DDC/LNJ

September 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

We would like to invite you to attend our Y7 Tutor Evening on Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> September 2022. This will be an opportunity for you to meet your child's form tutor. You will be able to ask any questions you may have and discuss how your child has started to settle into Winterhill School.

The evening will run from 4:30pm to 7:00pm, with individual appointment slots arranged with your child's form tutor. Your child will be able to book these from Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> September 2022.

When you arrive at school we will direct you towards an area where the form tutors will be waiting.

We are all looking forward to meeting you, and hope that you are able to attend.

If you think that you may need to update your details on the school system, please contact update@winterhill.org.uk.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Cleaver

Assistant Headteacher

Man



